
 

 

 

Response to the Defra consultation on a public 
sector food and catering policy for England 

Who we are 

1. BVA is the national representative body for the veterinary profession in the United 
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10. We would also like to draw your attention to our response to Defra’s 2021 call for 
evidence on labelling for animal welfare in which we have provided more detailed 
information and proposals on several of the issue touched on in this consultation 
including international farm assurance schemes1. 

 

Part 1: Fair and transparent procurement guidance principles 

11. We welcome the proposal that contracting authorities should demonstrate progress 
towards the aspiration that 50% of food spend is on food produced locally or to 
higher environmental 

/media/4395/bva-agv-bvpa-and-svs-response-to-defra-call-for-evidence-on-labelling-for-animal-welfare.pdf
/media/4395/bva-agv-bvpa-and-svs-response-to-defra-call-for-evidence-on-labelling-for-animal-welfare.pdf
https://api.worldanimalprotection.org/country/australia


/media/3113/bva-policy-position-on-farm-assurance-schemes-31519.pdf
/media/3767/bva-uk-farm-assurance-schemes-choose-assured-infographic-october-2020.pdf
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2. Healthier more sustainable menu choices 

2.2 Local and cultural engagement 

/media/1181/bva-position-on-uk-sustainable-animal-agriculture-full.pdf

